

The Child Center of NY COMPASS Program @ PS 24Q

141-11 Holly Avenue, Flushing, New York 11355

Phone: (718) 445-8176 Director: Jaimee Diehl

Assistant Director: Crystal Beddoe

Educational Coordinator: Kenneth Henderson

If you are interested in enrolling your child in the CCNY Summer Camp, please return this form by Thursday, March 29th, 2018

March 16, 2018 Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Child Center of NY is pleased to announce our Summer Camp Program @ PS 24Q will be held from July 5^{th,} 2018 to August 17th 2018 at IS 237 located at 46-21 Colden St, Queens, NY 11355.

Time: 8:00am-5:30pm

Our goal during the summer will to be reduce summer learning loss through fun learning activities and group trips. Our program is open to participants in kindergarten through 5th grade. There are only 157 slots available and we will be accepting students via a **lottery system**. If you are interested in having your child participate in this free program, please fill out the tear off slip below for each child you would like to attend. Please return the slip to the main office or to CCNY (there will be a drop off box in the main office)

- (1) Each grade will have a set numbers of seats (to be determined);
- (2) Attendance in the After School program does NOT guarantee enrollment for camp;
- (3) A commitment to send your child FIVE DAYS A WEEK is required. Please be aware that attendance will be monitored closely and that funding is strictly based on attendance. Failure to maintain good attendance will result in your child being dropped from our program to make room for other interested families.
- (4) Seven weeks attendance required. Please contact the Director if you would like to attend, but are unable to complete the full seven weeks.

Interest Slips are due by Thursday, March 29th, 2018. We will notify everyone in April if your child has been accepted into the program. If so, there will be a date/time to come in and fill out the application. Please bring a current medical form which is attached to the acceptance letter on that day. If NOT accepted, you will receive a letter that your child has been put on the wait list.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (347) 840-2264 or at Jaimeediehl@childcenterny.org.

 Jaimee Diehl Program Director	
PLEASE DETACH, SIGN AND RETURN TO THE MAIN OFFICE OR TO CCNY by Thu	ırsdav. March 29 ^{th,} 2018
YES I AM INTERESTED IN RECEIVING AN APPLICATION FOR THE COMPASS SUMMER CAMP PROGRAM	
PLEASE PRINT NAME OF CHILD:	
PRINT CHILD'S NAME:	CLASS/Group:
PARENT'S SIGNATURE:	PHONE #:
DOES YOUR CHILD HAVE A BROTHER OR SISTER ATTENDING P.S.24?	YES NO
IF YES, WHAT IS HIS OR HER NAME?	GRADE/CLASS